
Lets us hear your views 

Rechargeable Repairs  

Ferguslie Park Housing Association are seeking your views on the proposed          

introduction of the Rechargeable Repairs Policy.  

 

Rechargeable repairs can occur where there is a need for a repair which is the   

tenant's responsibility (i.e. as a result of vandalism, negligence, destructive actions 

by the tenant or visitors to the property or where no action by the Association 

could result in serious damage to the property and/or neighbouring homes) the   

Association will arrange the repair and potentially recharge for the work             

undertaken.  

 

You can give us valuable feedback by completing our survey     

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/MYVQBML  

 

Our Draft Rechargeable Repairs Policy is available on our website by visiting                    

http://www.fpha.org.uk/tenant-consultations/   

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/MYVQBML
http://www.fpha.org.uk/tenant-consultations/

